
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Bid Bulletin No. 11 

March 17, 2020 
 
 

COMPETITIVE SELECTION PROCESS (CSP)  
BY MARINDUQUE ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC. (MARELCO)  

FOR ITS NEW POWER PROVIDER (NPP) 
 
 

 

TO ALL PARTICIPATING BIDDERS: 
 

 In line with the guidelines issued by the government relative to the pandemic 

COVID-19 which has now placed the entire Luzon under Enhanced Community Quarantine 

that will surely affect the preparation and finalization of your bid proposal, the scheduled 

submission and opening of bids on April 17, 2020 as indicated in the Bid Bulletin 

No. 10 issued on March 10, 2020, is hereby POSTPONED.  

 
 We shall issue the revised schedule once the situation becomes normal.  
 

 
 
 

       (Sgd)ENGR. MATTHEW L. PRINCIPE 
                Chairman, TPBAC 
 
 
 
 
 


